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E ROBERT E. LEE & ASSOCIATES, INC.'

E ENGINEERING e SURVEYING * 1.ABORATORY SERVICES(414) 336-6338

Box 2'00 2825 S. Webster Avenue Green Bay, WI 54306-2100

February 21, 1989

Mr. D.J. Sreniawski, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety .|
U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION '

799 Roosevelt Road ;
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 |

!

ret Notice of Violation i

NRC License 48-24419-01 |

Dear Mr. Sreniawskit |

Pursuant of the letter to Robert E. Lee & Associates dated February 15,
;

1989, I am responding in writing to the Notice of Violation addressed !
!therein.
i

!1) Please change our license so the address that the licensed material
18 to be used at is 2825 S. Webster Avenue, Green Bay, Wisconsin.

2) I have ordered materials to conduct a leak test on the detector from
Chrompak. Subject test kit is due to arrive by February 28, 1989.
Robert E. Lee & Associates will conduct leak testing every six
months from this point on as a condition of our license.

3) Inventory of licensed material will be conducted every six months
along with leak testing as a condition of our license.

I regret that these provisions of our license were not being complied
with, however, we were informed by Chrompak that they would hold a general
license for all detectors, and in that regard, we would not have to comply
with these provisions. After being inspected by Ms. Pankratz of your office,
we discovered that Robert E. Lee & Associates still held the license and must
comply with license provisions. In that regard, we will do so from the date
of this letter or until we no longer own the licensed material. At that time
it will be returned to the manufacturer for disposal.

Sincerely,

ROBERT E. LEE & ASSOCIATES, INC.

A
Sheldon Stone
Laboratory Manager
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